
Dear Friend:

It is with a great deal of pleasure that we ac-
knowledge your recent letter. Radio ptations, as you
know, receive a large volume of mail and it would be
almost impossible to answer it unless in this manner.

Your report of reception of our station

is correct. Thanks for your interest and

report.

We sincerely thank you for writing and we hope
our programs will continue to please you.

May we hear from you again?
Yours very truly,

Southwest Broadcasting System, Stationz_

By W W Robertson
Ch Eng
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Kermit Geary
RFD #2

Walnutport


